
 

 
 

www.rabc-cccr.ca | @rabc_cccr | 1.613.230.3261 | 811-116 Albert Street, Ottawa, ON, K1P 5G3 

October 1, 2019 
 
Ms. Mylene Quesnel 
Acting Manager, Broadcast Operations 
Broadcasting, Coordination and Planning 
Innovation, Science and Economic Development Canada 
235 Queen Street, 6th Floor 
Ottawa, ON, K1A 0H5 
(Submitted by email) 
 
Dear Ms. Quesnel, 
 
Re: BPR-1, Broadcasting Procedures and Rules Part I: General Rules 
 
On August 1, 2019, the Department requested the RABC review the Department’s proposed changes to 
BPR-1, Broadcasting Procedures and Rules Part I: General Rules.  
 
The Board assigned the review of BPR-1 to its Broadcasting Committee, which held one call as part of its 
review. The Committee developed suggested enhancements to the proposed changes to BPR-1. These 
suggestions have been added to the attached version of the document using tracked changes.  
 
The Board has completed its review and is satisfied with the updated draft of BPR-1. We appreciate 
having had the opportunity to review the proposed changes to the document.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
J. David Farnes 
General Manager 
 
Attachment 


